
 
ARPA Meeting 11/30/22 
Present: Brett, Kim, Beth, Jane, Judy, Stew, Dan and Ellen 
 
Jane addressed the email that had been sent to everyone about concerns on the 
scoring and the issue of the Nursing Home and Craftsbury Community Care Center 
missing out on potential funding. Jane inquired of Dan whether their proposal to 
decrease the amount going to the fire dept and putting some money towards these two 
institutions would damage the integrity of the scoring. 
 
Discussion was had on how best to address this so that we could recommend some 
funding to towards these two organizations. It was agreed that we would cap each grant 
proposal at $24,000.00 which would enable us to recommend funds going to the 
Greensboro Nursing Home and Craftsbury Community Care Center. 
 
Dan is to create a narrative for the Selectboard and will share this with the committee 
prior to making his presentation to the Selectboard. Brett to talk to Peter Romans to 
gauge best time for Dan to make presentation. 
 
Dutifully submitted by, 
Beth Meachem 
 
 
 


